
Notice of Public Meeting 

 

On May 29, 2025 the Griggsville-Perry School District will conduct a Timely and 

Meaningful Consultation (TMC) meeting at 9:00 a.m. The meeting will be held in the 

Board Room at the Griggsville-Perry Elementary School in Griggsville. The purpose of the 

meeting will be to discuss the district’s plan for providing special education services to students 

with disabilities who attend private and home schools within the district for the 2025-2026 

school year. If you are a parent of a home-schooled student who has been or may be identified 

with a disability and you reside within the boundaries of the Griggsville-Perry School District, 

you are urged to attend. If you have further questions pertaining to this meeting, please contact 

Jeff Abell, Superintendent at 217-883-2352. 
 


